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1st November 2016 
 
Dear Parents,  
In addition to the recorder club running after school on Wednesday we will also be starting a Futsal 
Club this half tem. Please see below for a definition of Futsal. 
 

Futsal, or Futsala, is a variant of football played on a smaller field and mainly indoors. It can 
be considered a version of five-a-side football.  

Futsal is played between two teams of five players each, one of whom is the goalkeeper. 
Futsal is also played with a smaller ball with less bounce than a regular football. 

The club is open to KS2 children and will run from 3.30 to 4.30 each Wednesday afternoon. As with 
all clubs, it is important that children commit to this activity. If your child signs up for this club we 
would expect them to attend every week for the full session. Children will need their school PE kit to 
join in with the club – no football kits please. 

If your child wishes to join the futsal club, please complete the slip below and return it to school 
tomorrow. Children should be collected from school at 4.30 by an adult on their contact list. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 

 
Futsal Club 

Wednesday 3.30 – 4.30 
 

My child ______________________________________ would like a place in the Futsal Club. 
 
I confirm that my child will attend club every Wednesday and will be collected at 4.30pm by an adult 
from their contact list. 
 
Signed ______________________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
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